Antony Swann

From: At@arbtech.co.uk

Sent: 18 May 2015 16:22

To: Antony Swann

Subject: RE: Crown Street Liverpool
Hello Antony,

It was good to talk with you again just now. As we discussed, | feel that the new hard surfacing proosal within the
RPAs of trees T1 - T9 and group G1 will not be detrimental the the trees health if the following conditions are adhered
to during construction:

1. The new surfacing is built entirely above the level of the existing hard surfacing.
2. That the finished tarmac surface is porous in nature.

If you would like to have an informal chat to discuss your project please contact me on: 07703 676

216

Regards

Alan Thompson, FdSc (Arb). M Arbor A
Arboricultural Consultant

07703 676 216

Arbtech Consulting Ltd

Arboricultural and Ecological Consultants
www.arbtech.co.uk

Bat Survey | Tree Survey | Habitat Survey

Important: This e-mail and any attachment, estimate or quotation is pursuant to our General Terms and Conditions
("Terms”) http://arbtech.co.uk/terms-conditions/ The Terms give details of the basis upon which we will provide our
consultancy services and should be read in conjunction with any accompanying correspondence. Arbtech Consulting
Limited is registered in England and Wales: 05678552. VAT: GB903660148

From: Antony Swann [Antony.Swann@mouchel.com]
Sent: 15 May 2015 15:05

To: At@arbtech.co.uk

Subject: Crown Street Liverpool

Afternoon Alan

You did a tree survey for us in December for Crown Street Resource Centre in Liverpool. I've been on site this
morning with the Contractor and he has asked if we could omit the Cellweb/ Geotextiles build up from the location
of the highlighted area on the attached plan as it’s proving difficult to achieve the car parking levels due to its
185mm build-up. He would ideally like to tarmac the area of which 30mm is tarmac & 70mm sub-base. As you can
see by the revised plan we have omitted the car parking to this area as we couldn’t get the car parking to work due
to the existing constraints of the site.

Could you please give us your thoughts on if we could tarmac this area or alternatively replace the existing
gravel? Thanks!

Kind Regards,

Antony Swann
Architect

Mouchel Property - Liverpool Office
Exchange Station, Tithebarn Street, Liverpool, L2 2QP
T: 0151 243 9950 | E: Antony.Swann@mouchel.com | W: www.mouchel.com | Visit our Flickr page
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